

Hordle Primary School Junior Choir

Leader Mrs L Tubb

Mondays 8:00 - 8:45 am in the Acorn Room

This hub is open to all junior pupils who enjoy singing and performing to an audience. Members will be sent home with song lyrics to be learnt from memory.

Rehearsals will focus on developing vocal technique, increasing self-confidence and most importantly, enjoying singing!

Cost of choir membership includes all rehearsals (including, when necessary, extra sessions within the school day) and performances within school and the community.

Pupils who join the Choir usually continue membership throughout the year, however, if your son/daughter decides to stop singing in the choir, if possible, please inform me before the start of the new Term, as Renewal Membership forms will be sent home during the last week of each term.

Termly fee = £15

- Termly fees are payable by the first session of each term.
- Termly fees are not refundable
- Fees for sessions missed through a pupil's absence from school are not refundable.
- Sessions missed through absence of the teacher will be re-arranged in school time.

If your child would like to join the Junior Choir, please send fee and completed attached form in a named envelope, directly to me or to the school office <u>before the start date</u>.

Kind regards

Louise Tubb